
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
Sent: 6/9/2014 10:55:09 AM 
To: Galvin, Michael J. (michael.galvin@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: ERRA Application 

A 14-02-008. It was our ERRA compliance application. I understand that we just filed our 
ERRA forecast application last week. Thus we won't get an application number until Friday 
after the business meeting. 

Still waiting for the Balancing account info to forward you. 

From: Galvin, Michael J. [mailto:michael.galvin@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, June 09, 2014 10:27 AM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Subject: ERRA Application 

Could you let me know the application number of your last ERRA application? 

Mike 
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